
Midtown Corridor Alternatives Analysis 
Metropolitan Council Transportation Committee 
April 28, 2014 

 

Michael Mechtenberg 
Senior Planner 
(612) 349-7793 
michael.mechtenberg@metrotransit.org 

Charles Carlson 
Senior Manager, BRT/Small Starts Project Office 

(612) 349-7639 
charles.carlson@metrotransit.org 



Locally Preferred Alternative 

• PAC unanimously approves LPA 

recommendation: 

- Combination alternative of rail 
in Greenway and enhanced bus 
on Lake Street 

- Support from PMT and TAC 

- Ongoing refinement in future 
phases 
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Council Action 

That the Metropolitan Council recognizes the Midtown Corridor Policy 
Advisory Committee’s (PAC) action on a Locally Preferred Alternative 
(LPA) recommendation made on February 12, 2014. This action 
confirms previously adopted BRT improvements along Lake Street. A 
future Council action to amend the Transportation Policy Plan with a 
rail corridor LPA may be considered when:  

• Adequate funding is projected for the project in the fiscally 
constrained plan, 

• Specific rail mode (single car LRT or streetcar) is determined 
through more advanced study phases and supporting community 
engagement, and 

• Resolutions of support are obtained from the City of Minneapolis 
and Hennepin County 
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